
                                         

 
Pakistani businessmen visit ICDT headquarters 

                                27 Mai 2024, Casablanca, Kingdom of Morocco 
  

 
The Islamic Centre for Development of Trade (ICDT) welcomed a 
delegation composed of the businessmen of Health, sports, textiles, IT, 
Islamic Finance, packaging and agribusiness from The Islamic Republic of 
Pakistan on monday, May 27, 2024, at the Centre's headquarters.  

As a component of the delegation's prospecting visit to the Kingdom of 
Morocco, this meeting provided ICDT with an opportunity to showcase its 
initiatives aimed at fostering the development of trade and investments 
among member states of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation. 
Participants also discussed potential avenues for enhancing trilateral 
cooperation between Morocco, Pakistan, and the ICDT in areas of mutual 
interest. 

 


